NSFC President Meets with Fordham University Delegation

()n May 2, 2013, NSFC President Yang Wei met with the delegation headed by Prof. Stephen Freedman, Provost of Fordham University.



President Yang extended his welcome to Prof. Stephen Freedman and briefed on the latest development at NSFC. Prof. Freedman expressed his thanks to President Yang for taking time to host the delegation and gave a short introduction of Fordham University and its international collaboration with partners in China. Both sides agreed to spare no efforts in furthering the bilateral cooperation between U. S. and Chinese researchers. They also exchanged views on such topics as research integrity, open access to research results, etc. Participants in the meeting also included Ms. Ellen Fahey-Smith, Director of Provost's Office, Fordham University, Prof. Zou Liyao, Deputy Director General, Bureau of International Cooperation, NSFC, etc.

Based in New York City, Fordham University is a private, nonprofit, coeducational research university founded by the Catholic Diocese of New York in 1841, and has since become an independent institution under a lay board of trustees. Fordham University is composed of ten constituent colleges, four of which are for undergraduates and six of which are for postgraduates. It enrolls approximately 15,000 students across three campuses in New York State. In addition to these campuses, the University maintains a study abroad center in the United Kingdom and field offices in Spain and South Africa.

Vol. 21, No. 1, 2013